
22nd November 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have been invited to Christian Life Centre in Selly Oak, to see a production of Christmas 

Castaways.  This is a ‘pant-ivity’, combining all the fun of a pantomime with the message of the 

nativity. 

The children will be attending the event with their partners so we are hoping that all of the children 
will enjoy the opportunity of the visit together.  They will walk to Christian Life Centre during the 
morning of Friday 8th December 2017. 
 
A donation of £1 has been requested by the CLC to support them in funding the event to our school 
and the wider community.  
 
If you could return the form below and return it to school as soon as possible, it would be much 
appreciated.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr B Warland 

Deputy Head Teacher  

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

St Marys CE Primary School – Christmas Castaways Friday 8th December 2017  

 

Child’s Name ………………………………………………. Class …………………………………………….. 

 

I give consent for my child to join the above visit and enclose a donation of £1. (cash only please) 

 

Signed………………………………………………………parent/carer 

 

 

 


